
Mrs. Jennie Kapoudjian 
3389 Cedarbrook Road 
Cleveland Heights , Ohio 44118 

Dear Mrs. Kapoudj i an: 

January 16, 1979 

We have reveived your gift and were reminded once gain 
of the warm generosity of your spirit. It is good to remember 
others, and it is good indeed to be remembered by others. 

May God bless you for your thoughtfulness and bring the 
joy of this season to all your loved ones. 

Prayerfully, 

Archbishop Torkom Manogi n 
Primate 


